
                                                                                                                                                    

Dear Parents and Carers          28 June 2017 
 

Picnic Lunch – Thursday 6 July 2017 
 

On Thursday 6 July the children will be having a special ‘picnic’ themed lunch at school.  The cook, Mrs Dobson, would 
like to invite children who usually have a packed lunch to join the others that day.   
 
Weather permitting, we will have lunch outside.  
 
The children will be able to choose from 

- tuna, cheese or ham sandwich  
- orange or apple juice (carton)  
- carrot or cucumber sticks  

 

there will also be  
- ready salted crisps  
- flapjack 

 
If your child usually has a packed lunch but would like to have a school meal on Thursday 6 July please complete the slip 
below and return it to school with your payment of £2.20 (cheques payable to NCC) no later than Monday 3 July.  This 
will let Mrs Dobson know how much she needs to order.   
 

Teddy Bears 
Children are welcome to bring along their teddy bear or other soft toy to join them at the picnic.  Please ensure that 
teddy is wearing a secure tag with your child’s name so that they don’t get lost!  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

Miss J Ainsley 
Headteacher 
 

 ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

School Meal – Picnic Day – Thursday 6 July 2017   
 
Child’s Name:       Class:  
 

My child would like to have a school packed lunch on Thursday 6 July and I enclose payment of £2.20 
(cash/cheque – please delete as appropriate).  Cheque to be made payable to NCC.   
 
Note: If your child is in Reception/Year 1/Year 2 no payment is required as entitled to school meal under the 
Universal Infant Free School Meals scheme.  

 
 
Parent/Carer’s Name: ……………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Parent/Carer’s Signature: ……………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Date:  …………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 


